Dragon, Karen E. (CDC/NIOSH/EID)

From: charlottefiredep@bellsouth.net

Sent: Thursday, March 31, 2011 5:54 PM

To: NIOSH Docket Office (CDC)

Cc: Chen, Jihong (Jane) (CDC/NIOSH/EID) (CTR)

Subject: 221 - NIOSH Regulatory Agenda for updating 42 CFR Part 84 Comments
Name

Patricia Walsh, Chief

Organization
Charlotte Vol Fire Dept

Email
charlottefiredep@bellsouth.net

Address

PO Box 129
Charlotte, TN 370836
USA

Comments

Please make changes in 42 CFR.84 to allow Fire Departments to purchase the non manufactor
SCBA bottles, and still be NIOSH compliant if problems arise with the SCBA. SCBA bottles are
all required to meet the same NIOSH requirements. The price difference in non Brand name SCBA
bottles are drastic. A name is only a name. Why should we be required to buy the Brand name
bottle when another company can provide the same at a signifigently reduced price. Money is
tight for all end users and any price reduction is savings for our communities.




